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Afternoon 
This correspondence is to confirm our opposition to the proposed plan to 
remove the current plaza on the southwest corner or Airport Rd & Bovaird 
Drive East. 
 
Firstly, I’d like to mention how “non-Inclusive” Brampton has & is becoming 
as you intend to push thru a proposal during the busiest time of the season, 
that being Christmas. 
 
Secondly, I would like to ask The City of Brampton & municipal 
representatives if they believe Brampton is a “Green” city??? 
 
This is not an environmentally responsible plan.  It is the opposite of “Green”.   
Here is why: 

 The current plaza already has a current carbon footprint. 
 Tearing down the plaza will increase the carbon footprint. 
 Rebuilding will increase the current footprint. 
 Housing and residents will triple the carbon footprint increasing the 

amount of green house emissions in that property. 
 Traffic will be affected by lane closures also causing increased pollution, 

most likely for 2-3 years to complete construction. 
 Current residents will also have to put up with added dust & dirty roads 

 
In this area at Airport rd./Bovaird, it has never been settled or complete for 
more than 2 years.  Airport road was widened, castlemore was widened, the 
bridge on castlemore approaching airport rd. going west (one of the most 
unsafe bridges in the area, we do not use it) was reconstructed, the gas station 
was built, the plaza was built……..we have seen construction in this area for 10 
years out of 19. 
 



This is by far, the most anti environmental plan I have ever come across.  I 
definitely wonder if “Green” means anything at all with the City of Brampton. 
 
Len & Jane Cadorin  
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